
 

 

 

HAPPY EASTER       

Dear all,  

Now that the Easter holidays have arrived, along with the good weather, it is important 
to give the children, and yourselves, a break from the daily grind of school work.  I 
appreciate the help you are giving them in these very difficult times, thank-you. 

We are doing all we can to support you at home and hope that you have found the 
websites useful.  Some of you have requested the logins for ttrockstars and numbots 
(the login details are the same for both activities) and I hope the children are enjoying 
the games.  If you would like the logins, please email the office and we will get back to 
you as soon as possible.   

I recently added some more links for maths sites, one of which is the ncetm, and since 
then I have received a mail from them informing me that there is a parental support 
section for you to access should you wish to do so.  

I will update the website for the new topics that we would be covering in school after 
the Easter with the children to keep them abreast of their learning.   

These are very challenging times for everyone and we will all do our best to support the 
children, both at home and in school to try and minimise the impact on their long-term 
education.   

Enjoy the Easter break, the lovely weather we are promised and hopefully normality as 
we know it will return. 

Miss Pennock 

       


